
  

                  
          St Patrick’s PS, Legamaddy, Weekly Newsletter 

             What’s the story in Legamaddy???  
Thursday 17th June 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



OUR SCHOOL’S SAFEGUARDING TEAM 
MISS NUGENT - DESIGNATED TEACHER FOR CHILD PROTECTION  

MISS ANNETT- DEPUTY DESIGNATED TEACHER FOR CHILD PROTECTION 
MRS MC DOWELL – PRINCIPAL 

MISS MCMULLAN - GOVERNOR IN CHARGE OF CHILD PROTECTION 
MR VENNEY – CHAIR OF BOARD OF GOVERNOR 

 
 
 
 
 

Our School Dinner Menu 

Week beginning 21
st

 June  

Mon – Chicken Burger & Herbie Diced Potatoes 

Tues – Sausages, Beans & Creamed Potatoes 

Wed – Chicken Curry or Filled Baguette 

Thurs – Roast Chicken Dinner 

Fri – Fish Special 

 
Dates for your Diary: 

Friday 18th June – P1 Fun Day 

Monday 21st June – P2 & P3 Trip to Cocos 
Wednesday 23rd June – P7 trip to YMCA 
Thursday 24th June – P7 Leavers Mass 

Monday 28th June – P4-6 Trip to Cinema 
Wednesday 30th June – School Closes at 11am for 

All pupils 
 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

Kiana Smyth 



Please note that there will be no  
Buddies Club on the week commencing 
28th June.  The last Buddies club will be 

on Thursday 24th June. 
 
   

We are taking advantage of the good weather 

while we can….may we please ask 

parents to apply sun cream to their 

child before going to school.  If you 

wish to send sun cream to school with your child 

please ensure to clearly label it with their name. 

 
 

 

 

Important Notice 
Current Eligible Families and New Applicants Parents/guardians who are 
currently in receipt of support for the 2020/21 school year will not be 
sent a pre-populated form for the 2021/22 school year. All parents/ 

guardians (including new applicants) are required to apply on-line from 
Monday, 7 June 2021 via the EA website 

https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-meals. It is 
recommended that parents/ guardians apply during the month of June, 

or as early as possible, to enable applications to be processed for support 
to be in place for their children for the new school year. Parents/ 

guardians are being advised of the importance of providing valid Bank or 
Building Society account details in the claimant’s own name. Payments 

cannot be made into Post Office accounts. 
 

 

 

 



The Home School Association will be running a summer 

bonus Ball draw for the lottery on 

Saturday 26th June. The numbers are 

£10each. £250 for the winning bonus 

ball number and each of the 6 

numbers drawn in the main draw will 

receive an ice-cream voucher. Please 

see our facebook page for more 

details. 

 ***Only 6 numbers remaining.*** 
 

 

 

On Tuesday all of the classes enjoyed being 

scientists and carried out different experiments.  

The P1s were melting ice and finding treats, P2 
made rockets, P3 & P4 made Slime, P5/6invented 
their own volcanoes while P6/7 made catapults.  

The kids really enjoyed the day…see our face 
book page for more photographs. 
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Students 

 

 

P1 Whole Class 
P2 Maebh Looby 
P3 Aoibhe Matthew F 
P4 Amy Daniel S Riley 

P5/6 Holly C Cameron 
P6/7 Rubey Una Sam 


